ADVERTISEMENT FOR RESPONSES TO REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Natchez, MS is requesting responses from qualified Energy Service Providers (ESPs) to provide a comprehensive city-wide energy management program for all streetlight facilities under an Energy Services Contract. 
ESP qualifications will be submitted in accordance with Section 31-7-14 of the Mississippi Code, Mississippi Development Authority/Energy Division’s Policy and Procedures for Energy Service Providers and Request for Qualifications. 
Responses must be received by the Natchez City Clerk, 124 South Pearl Street, Natchez, MS 39120, no later than 2:00 P.M. local time on Thursday, November 17, 2022. Documents can be downloaded at www.centralbidding.com.  Electronic responses can also be submitted at www.centralbidding.com. For any questions regarding the electronic response process, please contact Central Bidding at 225-810-4814 or support@centralbidding.com.  
A detailed “Request for Qualifications” packet can be obtained by emailing Mr. James Johnston at jjohnston@natchez.ms.us In the Subject line, include “ESP Request for Qualifications” to ensure a timely reply to your request. Packets can also be picked up in the City Clerk’s office, 124 South Pearl Street, Natchez, MS 39120 or by calling 601.445.7507.
Responses may be withheld by the Owner for a period not to exceed sixty (60) days from the date of the opening of the response’s proposal for the purpose of response review and investigation of the responders’ qualifications, prior to award of the contract.
The Owner reserves the right to reject any and all responses and to waive any irregularities at discretion of the Natchez Mayor and Board of Alderman.

Dan M. Gibson, Mayor
Megan McKenzie, City Clerk

Advertise Dates: 	October 30, 2022
November 6, 2022 


